
LOCAL GOVERNMENT SERVICE COMMISSION 

Communiqué 

 

Extension of Closing Dates for Submission of Applications 

 

In view of the COVID 19 pandemic and the complete lockdown of the upper Plaine Wilhems region, 
the Commission wishes to inform the public and the local government officers that all posts already advertised 
and for which the closing dates are fixed after the coming into force of the confinement will have such closing 
dates exceptionally extended until further notice.  
 

This measure will, however, not apply for posts whose closing dates have already been reached 
prior to the introduction of the confinement. 
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